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The ANU Library is continuing their hard work to rebuild the Chifley Library collection following 
the devastating flooding of February 2018. 

We are committed to not just rebuild the collection, but to improve upon it. To do this, we need 
your help. 

ANU Library staff have produced a comprehensive list of monographs lost in the flood. We 
welcome donations of any books on the list, or suggestions of replacement items. 

We have been touched by the many offers of support and donations so far and have decided to 
extend the call for donations for another month. 

Please visit the Chifley Flood Donation Appeal webpage before 31 August to suggest a 
replacement item, donate materials or offer financial support. 

Financial donations to assist in collection rebuilding can be made through the ANU Library 
Endowment. 

If you have a large collection and would like to discuss donating it please contact Meredith 
Duncan, Branch Manager, Chifley Library. 
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